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From:  Rob Johns <robjohns@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2016 4:01 PM 
To: bphsaa_board and participants 
Subject: [BPHSAA] June Alumni Board Meeting is Canceled 
  
All, 
 
We would normally be meeting Monday June 13th, but due to schedule conflicts for 
myself and Dale and several others, we have elected to pass on having this meeting for 
June.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for July 11.  I will notify you of the location as we cannot 
meet at the school.   
 
Enjoy your June! 
 
Best, 
Rob 
 


